	School Council

Minutes 

30 Apr 19
Welcome
Year 1 Logan
Year 2 Neda, Xavier
Year 3 Daniela, Milosz
Year 4 Tilly  
Year 5 Keona, Finley 

Year 6 Nicola, Maddy, Chloe, Rhianna 



	Friends of Church Lane School
A Letter will be sent out to parents on the 30 April 19, to see if any would like to join The Friends of School.  This will be an organisation to help raise funds for school by organising events eg: fairs, disco’s etc.  A discussion was had about how funds could be raised.


	Change of the school day. 
It was suggested by the Headteacher, Mr Clay that the school day be changed slightly to allow pupils to enter their classes at an earlier time, 08.30.  This earlier entry into school will help alleviate some of the pupils concerns about non-parents being able to access the school site in the mornings, as mentioned in previous meetings.  The rest of the school morning will also change with assembly moving to first thing in the morning, and phonics straight after assembly.  The school finishing time will stay the same.  A discussion was had by the school council on how this would impact on breaktimes and lunchtimes. School Council agreed this was a good idea.


	

	Incidents/Issues of concern
Year 1 No suggestions

Year 2 No suggestions

Year 3 Request for more non-uniform days.

            One hour of golden time.
            Two lots of homework a week.

            New games for golden time.

Year 4 No suggestions
Year 5 No suggestions.

Year 6 Sell ice poles during the hot weather.

            Run a talent show- This has already been organised due to a previous request and the finale will take place at the summer fayre.
            Raise funds by having a movie with popcorn in the hall, after school.
            Year 6 to have a non-uniform day last day of school.


	Next Meeting
21 May – this is due to SATS taking place.

	

	


